
 

 

 

 

You are invited to join us in 
celebrating 

Good Shepherd Lutheran Primary 
School’s 40th birthday celebrations 
 

“Active and connected, growing for LIFE.”  

 

Friday 29th October – Celebration worship with the school community, school tours and morning tea. 
From 8.45am 

Saturday 20th October – Celebration evening dinner. Walkers Arms Hotel, 6.30pm. Adults only, $60 –
including three course meal.  

Sunday 31st October – Praise and Thanksgiving community worship at Good Shepherd Lutheran 
church, Para Vista 10.30am. Followed by a family picnic on the school grounds and tours. 

 

 

All events are ticketed through Eventbrite to support COVID-19 safe practises.  

Look out for a link coming soon to our Facebook page, school website and newsletter: 
http://gspv.sa.edu.au/ 

 

Please share widely with past staff, students and families. We appreciate your support to promote 
these special celebrations to the broader community.  

  

If you have significant historical photos, uniforms or memorabilia we would love a copy for our 
archives. If you are in any photos, we would appreciate your written permission, and permission of 
others in the photo to have them published and shared via social media and internal use. Please mail 
to: admin@gspv.sa.edu.au 

 

We look forward to seeing you at our important Birthday celebration in October.  

 

David Wilksch & Matt Schmidt 

Principal & School Board Chair, On behalf of the Good Shepherd Lutheran School  

 

 

 

 

Please note that all events are subject to change due to COVID.  
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